

The Park School

Brookline, Massachusetts

June 2016

Dear Parents of Rising Grade I Students,

At the end of the school year, your child's classroom teacher sent home a "summer writing" book for your child to use this summer. It is our hope that your rising first grader will draw pictures and write sentences at frequent intervals in the coming months in this blank book. Please encourage lower case letters, and proper usage of the lines. Writing for short periods of time every week is more effective than one or two longer time spans.

Children should bring their summer writing books back to school when they return in the fall because first grade teachers will want to commend them for their hard work.

Thanks so much for your support and encouragement!

With warmest wishes for a lovely summer!

Susan M Segar

Susan M. Segar Lower Division Literacy Specialist